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No. This is unrealistic and doesn't help at all. These batteries pollute the environment when
discarded. The materials to make them are imported from enemy countries and extremely
expensive. And last but not least, it will create more harmful emissions from fossil fuel driven
eclectricity sources to charge these vehicles and the grid will not be improved enough to handle the
charging. This is a no brainer!



